
Teaching Committee

for Computer Science and Artificial Intelligence

Meeting on Friday 25 April, at 10:15-12:00

Participants: Jakob Lykke Andersen (JLA), Marco Chiarandini (MC), Jacopo Mauro (JM),
Marco Peressotti (MP), Casper Bach (CB), Lars Rohwedder (LR), Gustav Bech Christensen
(GBC), Flemming Hoffmeister (FH)

Minutes

1. Approval of the agenda and selection of note taker.

The agenda was approved and JLA was selected as note taker.

2. Hearing on Splitting the Study Board (see document in Teams).

The committee discussed the proposal and generally agree with the proposal. The only
comment is that the name of the new study board seems long.

3. Information from the Study Board.

• In case the splitting of the Study Board is effectuated, both VIP and student
candidates must be found.

• The committee discussed that there is still a need for teaching committees if the
Study Board split is effectuated.

4. Information from IMADAs Teaching Coordination Group.

• The Master’s in Quantum Computing will move to this teaching committee. JLA
will discuss with William and Robin when the move makes most sense.

• The procedures for following up on comments on course descriptions from the
Study Board has been strengthened.

5. Discussion on Evaluation of the CS Bachelor’s programme.

The committee discused how we can evaluate the new CS Bachelor’s programme at
the end of this semester. JLA, JM, and CB will design a questionnaire to be send to
the students, for the whole education and for the 6th semester. This will potentially
be followed up with a focus group interview.
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6. Uddannelsesstatus 2025

The committee worked on the status.

7. Composition and tasks of the committee.

Postponed due to lack of time.

8. Any other business.

The USE project is requesting ideas for topics in education research, especially in AI
and CS. You can contact Dorte Moeskær Larsen for more information and for proposing
topics.
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